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Year 6:  E, A, A 

Year 5:  E 

Year 4:  C 

Year 3:  J 

Year 2:  A, L 

Year 1:  L 

 

We talked about: 

1. Positive Behaviour in school 

The School Council were pleased that they had continued to see an improvement in children 

being ‘Ready, Respectful and Safe’ since our new Positive Behaviour system had begun. Many 

children were showing the positive behaviours and focusing on their learning. 

 

2. Playground 

More children are being kind at playtime. 

Lots of children are behaving well. The children are enjoying skipping and playing with the 

new playground equipment. 

The School Council asked if football was coming back soon.   

They also wanted more basket balls and hoops. 

They thought that a zone for frisbees would be helpful as sometimes they were accidentally 

thrown on the roof. It would be good if the children could be taught how to throw a frisbee. 

The foam frisbees got wet so plastic ones would be better. 

Mrs Pelazza shared that we are going to be starting Physi Fun activities in the playground 

very soon. 

The School Council will keep checking how playtimes are going to see if the children are 

enjoying playing with the equipment and Physi Fun activities. 


